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To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: H5504
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Dear Legislators: 
I am requesting that you vote in favor of Bill H5504 allowing disabled tenants to keep their emotional support 
animals.  Frequently that animal is the only living being that they have. 
Thank you for your kind consideration. 
Paula McNamara RN 
10 Spindrift Dr. 
Saunderstown, RI  02874 
401.226.4661 


